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2016-08-05 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention: Fire Investigation Association of Alberta Membership 
 
 
 
Re:  FIAA 2016 Annual General Meeting; 
  FIAA General Elections: Call for Board of Directors Nominations 
 
 
 
Dear FIAA Member: 
 
Every year, the FIAA hold its Annual General Meeting in conjunction with the final course of the 
training year.  This year, the AGM will be held at the Strathcona County Emergency Services 
Headquarters located at 915 Bison Way in Sherwood Park, Alberta, starting at 5:30pm on 
Thursday, September 8th, 2016. 
 
Each year at the AGM, a general election is held for the position of Director on the FIAA Board 
of Directors.  As such, you will find enclosed a nomination form.  We encourage you to consider 
either nominating an active member of the FIAA for the position of Director or nominating 
yourself.  This year, FIAA Past President Ross Shier is receiving nominations and will be 
running the elections.  Nomination submissions should be emailed to precise.fire@shaw.ca.  
Included in the nomination must be a photograph and a brief biography in addition to the 
information to be filled out on the form, itself. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at this year’s AGM! 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
The FIAA Executive and Board of Directors 
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